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LOCAL EVENTS DIARY 

 

NOVEMBER 

Sat 25th 9.30am Shoe Box coffee morning in the Com-

munity Centre 

Thurs 30th 4pm School Christingle Service in All Saints 

Church Easington 

 

DECEMBER 

Fri 1st Easington Evergreens Christmas Pary at Patring-

ton Haven Country Club 

Fri 1st 6.30pm Christmas light switch on  

Sat 2nd East End Cancer Relief Fund Christmas Party, at 

 Welwick Village Hall 

Wed 6th Hull University Project Presentation on campus 

(SKEALS) 

Thurs 7th Easington Parish Council meeting in the  

Community Hall 

Sat 9th 9.30am Evergreens coffee morning in the  

Community Hall 

Sat 9th 8pm Sharon Garner at Crown and Anchor 

Sun 10th 9am Communion Service in All Saints Church  

Easington 

Thurs 14th 2pm Skeals Christmas party in the  

Community Hall 

Sat 16th 9.30am Easington Football Coffee morning in 

the Community Hall 

Sun 17th Apostle’s Table in All Saints Church Easington 

Sat 23rd 8pm Barry Jackson and ‘Jobs agood un’ at 

Crown and Anchor 

Sun 24th 6.30pm Carols around the Christmas Tree with  

Sharon Garner at Crown and Anchor 

Mon 25th 11am Christmas Day Communion at St Marys 

Church Welwick 

 

EASINGTON EVERGREENS 

The Evergreen's will hold their annual Christmas party on 

December 1st at Patrington Haven Country Club.  The bus 

leaves Easington Square at 11.30 am. 

Arts and Craft classes will finish on Wednesday Decem-

ber13th with a Beetle Drive. Mince pies and sherry in the 

interval! 

All are welcome to come and play. Members £2.00 and non

-members £4.00. 

The Evergreen's coffee morning will be held on Saturday 

December 9th in the Community Centre. There will be a 

raffle, tombola and bric-a-brac. 

Anyone wishing to donate raffle or tombola prizes see 

members of the committee at any Saturday coffee  

mornings. 

 

 

Merry Christmas to all our members. See you in the New 

Year! 

Pat Swales 

 

EASINGTON EVENTS COMMITTEE 

Fri 1 st Dec – Easington Christmas Tree lights switch on. 

(Organised jointly with the church).  

6.30 pm, Hall lights will be switched on.  As soon as the 

Hall lights go on, Ian will do a blessing, then 2 songs to be 

sung, 

O Christmas Tree and Many Years Ago. 

Then the Christmas Tree lights outside the church will be 

switched on, followed by 4 more Christmas Hymns. 

The church will supply song sheets/booklets. 

Following the completion of the songs, refreshments (hot  

chocolate, mulled wine, and mince pies) will be served and 

Christmas stalls will be opened. Anyone wishing to have a 

stall, contact Helen Jacobs. 

Please note, that for public safety, we ask that no vehi-

cles are parked in the Square after 3pm on the afternoon. 

This will allow temporary barriers to be put up.  As soon 

as the event finishes, the barriers will be removed. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

Thank you to the church for donating the mulled wine.  

See village noticeboards and social media for details. 

Prizes for Coffee morning Tombolas and Raffles very  

gratefully accepted. 

Thank you to anyone who donated plastic bottles to make  

Poppies for Remembrance time. 

 

 

CROWN AND ANCHOR KILNSEA 

The Crown and Anchor has live music on Saturday 9th  

December with the brilliant Sharon Garner and Saturday 

23rd December with the ever popular  Barry Jackson and 

"jobs agood un " both start about 8.00.  

The Crown starts its Christmas menu from the 1st De-

cember through to the 24th December. We will be doing a 

Christmas Carvery as well as the Christmas menu every-

day from the 12th December to the 24th December apart 

from Mondays; 12 to 6 Christmas and normal menu  and 

12  until 6.30 Sunday Christmas Carvery. Bookings only 

please.  

Food times over Christmas are Christmas Eve 12 until 

6.00. Carols round the Christmas tree with Sharon Garner 

at 6.30 and then inside for more carols and Christmas 

songs, complementary mince pie and mulled wine. Christ-

mas day , no food, open for drinks until 3. Boxing day, New 

Years Eve and New Years day food 12 to 6. 

David at Crown and Anchor 

 



 

 

 

CHURCH NEWS 

Please continue to support FareShare. FareShare is not a 

food bank. It is designed to prevent waste and anyone 

can use it. We pay for the food, our customers choose 

their food and pay for it. Our operating surplus pays 

some of the bills necessary to keep the church open. We 

also buy in items which we often sell at cost, and our  

volunteers go to great lengths to find these items and 

provide this service. The current provision of reasonably 

priced pet food is a conscious effort from FareShare to 

offset the rising costs of keeping pets, so please avail 

yourselves of this opportunity to keep your costs down. 

The school will be coming into church for their 

Christingle on 30th November (Thursday) at four pm. 

On December 10th there will be a communion service at 

9am. 

The Apostle's Table is a tea party service for Christmas 

which will take place on 17th December.  There will be a 

craft activity designed to remember lost loved ones 

( light bottles)  and also a gift craft idea for children and 

young people. 

On Christmas Day there will be a communion service at St 

Mary’s Welwick at 11am ( lifts available- please get in 

touch) 

Details of church services can also be found on the South 

Holderness Deanery Facebook page. 

Lois (Churchwarden, Authorised Lay Minister)  

 

EAST END CANCER RELIEF FUND 

Thank you to everyone who donated and supported the 

Harvest Auction at Coach and Horses, Welwick Saturday 

21st October, a grand total of £3182 was raised.  Huge 

thanks to everyone involved, especially the artists and 

crafters who overwhelmed everyone with their 

skills.  Special thanks to Mally Douglas, Dave Hodgson and 

Chris Jacobs. 

The Craft Fair was held on Saturday 18th November in  

Skeffling village hall, thanks to everyone who supported 

this event a whopping £470 was raised.  

The final event for 2023 is the Xmas party to be held on 

Saturday 2nd December at Welwick village hall. 

Forthcoming events for 2024 include: 

Table Top Sale; Welwick Bike Ride; Quiz; Summer Party 

to name a few. 

We will announce in the next newsletter the total amount 

raised during 2023, thanks again! 

For further information contact Maggie Biglin, Lisa Pryor 

or Andrea Robinson 

 

EASINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

The final meeting for 2023, is on 07/12/2023 in the 

Community Hall. The Agenda will be on the noticeboard in 

the village square and on the Parish Council website, 3 

clear days before hand, we look forward to seeing  

residents at the meeting. 

 

 

We have recently received a resignation, and have a  

vacancy, if you would like to apply to become a  

Councillor contact any Parish Councillor or the clerk who 

will confirm how you can apply. 

The Parish Plan document has been created, and the  

Parish Council will meet shortly for the final update - 

once completed it will be available electronically from the 

Website. If you require a ‘Hard Copy’, please contact the 

Clerk and this can be arranged. 

Please don’t forget to subscribe to the Text messaging 

service – it has been very successful at keeping  

residents informed of any activity at the Gas Sites, if 

you are a new resident or would like to sign up to the  

service the form is available on the website (News  

Section) for completion  

http://www.easingtonparishcouncil.co.uk/home  or,  

alternatively contact the Clerk. 

The Parish Council has had a successful 2023, and  

continue to support Community Groups wherever possible, 

this year we were able to assist the Events Committee 

with the Coronation Event, with an application for fund-

ing, and a small donation. 

Finally, would like to thank the Gas Companies - they  

support many Community Groups and the Parish Council 

throughout the year, donating funds and time which not 

everyone may be aware of. They also provide the Calen-

dar which residents receive each year, and the Christmas 

Tree which will soon be installed ready for the ‘Switch 

On’ and the start of the season of festivities. 

May we take this opportunity to wish everyone a Merry  

Christmas and a Happy and prosperous New Year. 

Kim Dalton - Clerk on behalf of Easington Parish  

Council 

Contact details: easingtonpc@outlook.com / Phone: 

07541066034 

Website: www.easingtonparishcouncil.co.uk 

 

SKEALS 

Spurn, Kilnsea and Easington Area Local Studies group. 

A group for anyone interested in our local history. 

New members always very welcome. See more 

on www.skeals.co.uk, Contact Nick Jackson, phone 650201 

or email skeals22@outlook.com. 

Dates for your diary 

Wed 6 th Dec – Hull University project presentation on 

campus in the afternoon. All members welcome. 

Thu 14 th Dec – SKEALS Christmas Party in the  

Community hall at 2-4pm. 

The two villages trail posts are being renovated. Trail 

leaflets are available in the telephone box by the church, 

from Sun House opposite, Low Farm at the end of High 

Street, and the YWT Discovery Centre. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

EASINGTON YOUTH CLUB 

As we step into a new year, Easington Youth Club extends 

heartfelt gratitude to each person who generously  

supported us throughout 2023. Your contributions have 

been instrumental in creating meaningful experiences for 

the youth in our community. 

Reflecting on 2023: 

This past year has been a remarkable journey for  

Easington Youth Club. With your support, we’ve achieved 

significant  

milestones, fostering growth and creating memorable  

moments for our young members. Some highlights from 

2023 include: 

1. Trips to Flamingo Land: Our youth had the opportunity 

to explore and enjoy a day of excitement and adventure 

at Flamingo Land, creating lasting memories. 

2. DofE Expeditions: Easington Youth Club proudly  

facilitated Duke of Edinburgh (DofE) expeditions,  

providing our youth with valuable experiences in  

teamwork, leadership, and outdoor skills. 

3. Easter Fayre: The Easter season was a time of joy and  

festivity as we celebrated with our community during our 

Easter Fayre, filled with games, activities, and sweet 

treats. 

4. Christmas Fayre: The festive spirit was in full swing at 

our Christmas Fayre, where the community came  

together to enjoy the holiday season with crafts, festive 

treats, and holiday cheer. 

5. Volunteering Initiatives: The spirit of giving back was 

alive and well at Easington Youth Club. Numerous  

volunteering opportunities allowed our youth to engage 

with the community, fostering a sense of responsibility 

and community spirit. 

6. Coffee and Cake Mornings: Our delightful coffee and 

cake mornings provided a warm and inviting space for 

members and the community to come together, share  

stories, and build connections. 

7. Summer Fun Day: The summer was filled with laughter 

and joy during our Summer Fun Day. Games, activities, 

and a vibrant atmosphere made it a day to remember for 

all who attended. ...and so much more. 

Looking Ahead to 2024: 

In the spirit of community and growth, Easington Youth 

Club is gearing up for an exciting 2024. We will actively 

seek volunteers, inviting individuals to join our efforts 

and contribute to the positive development of our youth. 

From engaging in events to mentoring our young members, 

there are numerous ways to make a meaningful impact. 

How You Can Contribute in 2024: 

1. Volunteer Your Time: 

Duke of Edinburgh Award (Mondays): 18:00 - 20:30 for 

ages 14-24. 

Kevin Brown 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF EASINGTON CE PRIMARY ACADEMY  

The team are still working alongside the school to help 

fund trips, resources and experiences for the chil-

dren.  We will be providing a family hamper, each term 

for the winner of the attendance raffle. There are a 

number of Christmas events so keep an eye on Facebook 

for details 

FOS Team - Kathryn,  Kerry and Claire  

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH EASINGTON 

Easington Neighbourhood Watch 

Contact  Jacquie & Glenn Lane 

E Mail : 19jacquie68@gmail.com 

Tel : 650897 /  07869780411 

Jacquie Lane  

 

HARVEST AUCTION 

The Harvest Auction and supporting coffee morning, 

raised a total of £1,625, which will be split between  

Easington Church and Care After Combat. 

Special thanks to Alan the auctioneer, and a big thank you 

to all who supported the two events, and to anyone who 

donated and helped. 

Love Joan and Sharon 

 

POST OFFICE 

There is a Post Office service in Easington Community 

Hall every Thursday 9am—10.45am. 

 

EASINGTON COMMUNITY HALL 

The hire of tables/chairs/cutlery/crockery/table 
clothes can be hired for private functions -please 

contact a member of the Hall Committee for  

prices if this is something you are looking for.   

 

EDITORS NOTE 

Just a few thank you’s. 

Thank you who supply the newsletter articles;  

thank you to all our distributors who ensure that every-

one gets their newsletter come rain or shine! 

A special thank you to Lisa for her prompt support with 

the printing 

Please get in touch if you have any articles you would like  

publishing. 

Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year to everyone. 

 

Our thanks go to Centrica for printing the newsletter 

The information in this newsletter is intended for general 

information purposes only.  Whilst the editor tries to en-

sure that the information is  

accurate and complete, some of the information is sup-

plied by third parties.  We can make no  

warranties about the accuracy, reliability,  

completeness or timeliness of the information or links. 


